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This Week
Shakespeare “Merry Wives of Windsor”: Congratulations to the cast, crew 

and team behind our lovely Shakespeare Schools Festival production which was 

very well received at The Capitol on Tuesday evening. Thank you also to the 

many parents and former students who came along to support us from the 

audience, it was lovely to see so many friendly faces. See below for some 

production photos and you can see more on our Facebook page.

Parent Support Group: Our next parent support group 

is on Thursday 14th December and is a presentation 

from Sarah Taylor on Intensive Interaction. If you are 

joining us, please let us know in advance so we can get 

enough food as we cannot order lunches on the day.

Snowman Cake: Jo from the kitchen has made an 

amazing snowman Christmas cake for us to raffle off in 

aid of the school. Tickets are £1 per strip and can be 

purchased via the Office or by sending your money in 

via your child’s home/school book. (Please note the 

cake has marzipan under the icing and therefore 

contains almond oil.)

Merry Wives of Windsor
Our third Shakespeare production for the term was a huge success at The 

Capitol theatre on the evening of Tuesday 21st November. Thank you to 

everyone involved and to everyone who came to support us. You can see a lovely 

set of performance photos on our Facebook page.

Student Council Awards
Sophie, Limes - Seascape Painting

Pines - Pudsey Bear Artwork



Class News from Pines Class
In Pines class we had a fantastic Children in Need day and created our very own Numicon printed 

Pudsey Bear!  On our outing this week we visited Old Barn nurseries and checked out their bubbly 

jacuzzis as well as their fantastic Christmas displays.  

Coffee Mornings/Afternoons
Coffee mornings/afternoons replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet 

individually with your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly 

to arrange a time to suit you.

Future Dates:

Thursday 1st February 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Friday 2nd February 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 22nd March 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Friday 25th May 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 7th June 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Thursday 21st June 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Tuesday 5th December 1.45pm - Firs

Friday 8th December 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Tuesday 6th February 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Tuesday 13th March 10.30am - Firs

Friday 23rd March 2.00pm -  Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Wednesday 25th April 2.00pm - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)
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